
 

 

  
 

  
 

 

  

 
  

    
   

   

     
 

 

STATE OF WASHINGTON  

DEPARTMENT OF  ECOLOGY  
Eastern Region Office  

4601 North  Monroe St., Spokane,  WA  99205-1295 • 509-329-3400  

    
  

April 6, 2023 

Molly Dimick 
Environmental Engineer 
JR Simplot Co. 
P.O. Box 27 
Boise, ID 83707 

Re: Warden City Water Supply Wells No. 4 and 5, CSID No. 1618, Replacement 
Groundwater Monitoring Wells Installation and Monitoring Workplan 

Dear Molly Dimick: 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) has reviewed the revised workplan dated March 
2023 for the installation and monitoring of Site replacement groundwater monitoring 
wells. These wells replace former Site groundwater monitoring wells that had to be 
removed during the excavation and treatment of on-Site soils contaminated with 
ethylene dibromide (EDB). Ecology has no further comments on the revised workplan 
and concurs with the proposed procedures set forth in the revised workplan. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at tel. (509) 385-8380 or e-mail 
christer.loftenius@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Christer Loftenius  
Toxics Cleanup Program  
Site Manager  

cc:   Nick Acklam, Ecology  
Site project file, Ecology   
Rachel Roskelley, Simplot  (via  e-mail)  
Katie Krajicek,  HDR Inc. (via e-mail)  

mailto:christer.loftenius@ecy.wa.gov

	Re: Warden City Water Supply Wells No. 4 and 5, CSID No. 1618, Replacement Groundwater Monitoring Wells Installation and Monitoring Workplan

